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As a listed property I would like to see the door colour changed to one of a more appropriate nature.  The bright
pink is not in keeping with the other listed properties in the street and spoils the whole row of houses. I am also
concerned at what changes have been made internally to this property and whether the new windows and doors
are made of the correct material.

Comments made by Mrs Rosemary King of Ebor Cottage, Thorpe Green Bank, Fylingthorpe, YO22 4TU
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